Appendix 2

PUBLIC NOTICE

INTENT TO LEASE CITY-OWNED SPACE FOR LESS THAN FAIR MARKET VALUE WITHOUT PUBLIC
OFFERING TO: UKRAINIAN CANADIAN CONGRESS — SASKATOON BRANCH, INC. FOR TEMPORARY
STORAGE OF HOUSEHOLD GOODS FOR DISPLACED UKRAINIANS

City Council will consider a report from the Administration during the Public Hearing meeting to be
held Monday, July 25, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. hosted in Council Chambers, City Hall.

The report recommends that the City enter into a lease agreement with the Ukrainian Canadian
Congress Inc. for approximately 5,500 square feet of space in the City-owned building located at
321 Avenue C North for a period of five months with the potential to extend, for $10.00, subject to
further terms and conditions contained in the report.

Bylaw No. 8171, The Public Notice Policy Bylaw requires that City Council give public notice before
Council considers leasing land for less than fair market value and without a public offering.

For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office: 306-975-3240

City Page insertion StarPhoenix Saturday, July 16, 2022



